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Vallejo Hydromodification Management Plan 

Public Outreach and Preparation for Municipal Implementation 
Meeting Date: Thursday, March 28, 2013 
Meeting Time (9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.) 
City Hall Council Chambers 2nd Floor 

 
The City of Vallejo and the Vallejo Sanitation and Flood Control District are required by the 
San Francisco Regional Water Quality Control Board 2009 Municipal Regional Permit 
(MRP) to develop a Hydromodification Management Plan (HMP). The purpose of the plan 
is to ensure that runoff from new and significant redevelopment within the City of Vallejo is 
managed so as to avoid adverse impacts on stream erosion and infrastructure. A draft 
version of the Plan was submitted to the Regional Board in March 2012 for their review and 
ultimate approval. The purpose of this workshop is to inform the public on the requirements 
of the HMP, the basis and rationale for those requirements, the tools provided in the HMP 
that will be available to developers to meet those requirements, and the schedule for 
implementation of the HMP.  
 
For more information regarding the regulatory requirements, the MRP can be found 
at: http://www.swrcb.ca.gov/rwqcb2/board_decisions/adopted_orders/2009/R2-2009-
0074.pdf (see Section C.3.g) 
 
The HMP and related resources can be found at: 
http://www.ci.vallejo.ca.us/common/pages/DisplayFile.aspx?itemId=41068 
The workshop will be held at the City of Vallejo Council Chambers located at 555 Santa 
Clara Street, Vallejo, CA 94590. 
 
For additional information contact Sam Kumar, PE, Senior Civil Engineer, at 
skumar@ci.vallejo.ca.us or (707) 648-4432. 
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